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                  General Order # 1,042                               January 2019
                           DATE:     Friday, January 18th, 2019
                   LOCATION:     Wakefield Public Safety Building




           1 Union Street Wakefield

                     TIME:            2000 Hours
                    PROGRAM:  “An Evening with John Cetrino BFD Rescue Company No. 1”
December Meeting
The December meeting was hosted by Honorary Member Ralph Sevinor at Wayne Alarm. Members enjoyed an Italian Buffet. Member Joseph Carritte presented a show on Lynn fires from his late father and Box 52 Member William’s collection. All agreed it was a great meeting.
Guest Speaker

Our speaker will be Boston Firefighter and fire photographer John Cetrino presenting his show that due to technical issues was unable to be presented in May at the Ham & Bean supper. 
Membership
At the December meeting the Membership voted to accept for membership Mr. Richard Patterson and Mr. Joseph Carritte. Welcome aboard gentlemen!
Member Brian Belliveau has resigned in good standing.

Board of Directors

Director Doug Boudrow has submitted his resignation from the Board. The Board thanks him for his service. A replacement will be announced in the next General Order.

Condolences 
Are extended to Member Jack Smallwood on the passing of his father John, may his soul rest in peace.

2019 Bus Trip

The 2019 bus trip will take place on Saturday June 1st. This year we will be visiting the Springfield Fire Department! Tickets will be on sale at the Feb. meeting.
Weather Cancellation
It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the days are shorter, and soon the first snow fall will occur, fouling up the meeting nights! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out.  After all it is winter in New England! Let’s all hope it’s an easy winter.

Line Box

The staff would like to thank all the members and followers who sent compliments on the December issue, it was much appreciated. You all will be happy to hear that your Editor is being schooled by the Webmaster on how to reduce the size of photos used. The next issue will be out next month and is lining up to be another great issue! Anyone with story ideas, please let us know and we will see what we can do to make into print. 
By Order of the President                                                             Newsletter Editor

Frank Barry                                                                                 Frank San Severino
